
 
 
To:  NADE Board of Directors 
From:  Julie Kujath, NADE Treasurer  
Date:  August 1, 2022 
Subject: NADE Annual Report 
 
 
I would like to thank the NADE Board of Directors and the NADE membership for the 
opportunity to serve as Treasurer for the past year.  I have enjoyed getting involved in the 
national level again with NADE and appreciate everyone’s support.     
 
I have reimbursed all travel expenses upon request after the Mid-Year Meeting in 2/2022-
3/2022.   
 
I filed our taxes for 2021 and paid other obligations as they arose. I helped with planning 
of the current budget and have prepared notes for insight for those attending New Board 
for a budget for the upcoming year.  
 
I helped the Vermont chapter with handling of PayPal option for NTC registration. I 
forwarded seed money as requested to the Vermont chapter to help facilitate 
arrangements for NTC. I have worked to reimburse expenses for NTC as they arose.  
 
I have processed membership renewals as received and resolved any issues related to 
such.  
 
I have truly enjoyed serving as the NADE Treasurer and hope to continue in this position.   
 
Finally, I would like to thank the NADE membership for their continued support.  I 
recognize without your support we would not have an association. I am always open to 
any ideas on how we can continue to strengthen and improve NADE! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


